
Dair House Newsletter 

 
Dear Parents, 

I trust that you all 
managed to enjoy a 
successful half term 
holiday?  

Clearly the news of the 
second lockdown in 
England will have an 
impact on all of our 
lives over the next 
month at least, so I 
hope you are all 
focusing on sunnier, 
calmer days ahead! 
Personally, I keep 
imagining a special 

beach in Skiathos and have 
promised myself visit there 
at some point when it is 
allowed again. 

Our first week back has been 
very busy for many reasons 
and I am glad that so many 
parents could attend the 
online Google Parents’ 
Evenings. I found the 
experience very unique; 
meeting with parents from 
my living room did cause 
much hasty tidying up! I am 
also pleased to say that the 
Bucks 11+ has finally been 
completed, so our Year 6 
pupils can now rest and 
relax after months of 
preparation. 

I do hope you are all 
adapting again to the new 
restrictions. Please do 
inform us immediately if 
your family has a positive 
test or you are contacted by 
the Track and Trace teams  

and asked to  
self-isolate. It is vital for 
everyone’s health and 
wellbeing that we all look 
after one another at this 
difficult time. 

I hope you will have a 
good weekend and can 
recommend planting tulip 
bulbs as a very positive 
activity for everyone, the 
deeper the better 
according to Gardener’s 
World! 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Head’s Welcome 

AMARVEER– Y3 

SOPHIE– Y1 

MADDY– Y3 

ZAK– Y6 

ELODIE– N 

AREEN– Y4 
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Inside This Issue: 

The Kindness Cup 
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A very big well done to Fergus Y3 this 
week for winning The Kindness Cup.  
Fergus always looks out for everyone 
around him; ready to help anyone who is 
struggling. He is also very polite and kind 
at all times. 

Thank you for being so kind Fergus! 



Maths Whizz 

Megan Y2 made 10 progressions and   
Shivank Y6 made 11 progressions this  week. 
Well done to you both! 

 

 

 

Outside School Achievements 

Well done to our Y3 boys; Shiv for achieving  
his yellow stripe belt and Reuben for 
achieving his white belt in kickboxing! 

 

 

 

William Y1 was very proud to  
achieve his 10m swimming 
badge this week. Fab William! 

 

 

A big well done to Saesha Y6, she has been shortlisted as one  
of the 100 children for the “hidden talent” Explore Learning writers’ 
award 2020. We wish you well for the final win. 

 

Our Talented Children 

We had a great “fun week”, and would like to thank the children (and parents) who participated in the events.  
We raised £150 in total, £112 of which came from our mufti day contributions and the remaining from our 
events. This sum of money will go towards our school projects. 

The PTA also wishes to thank everyone who contributed to Mrs. Cox’s leaving collection. 

The KS2 Virtual Discos take place on Friday 4th December, at the following times: 
Reception, Year 1, and Year 2: 5:30pm - 6:15pm 
Year 3 and Year 4: 6:30pm -  7:15pm 
Year 5 and Year 6: 7.30 pm - 8:15pm 

Stories? Achievements? Feedback? Please email Mrs Weller in the School Office: 

schooloffice@dairhouse.co.uk 
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PTA Update 


